U.S. Small Business Administration
Los Angeles District Office
330 North Brand Boulevard, Suite 1200
Glendale, CA 91203
Tel: (818) 552-3201
Fax: (818) 552-3286



February 4, 2010

Mrs. Patricia Gracia President & Founder Power Media Group 17960 Sierra Hwy Santa Clarita, CA 91351

Dear Mrs. Gracia:

I am pleased and proud on behalf of the United States Small Business Administration's Los Angeles District Office to congratulate you on your district wide selection as the Minority Small Business Champion of the Year through National Small Business Week 2010.

Through the work of entrepreneurs and advocates like yourself, jobs are created, families live fuller lives and whole communities are transformed. I was grateful to see that Power Media Group is being recognized for its important role in building the American economy. We all applaud your well deserved recognition.

Going forward, please know that SBA's Los Angeles District Office will continue to advance and promote with steadfast dedication our area's vitality and greatest asset – our small business community. I hope that your experience in interfacing with the SBA has in some small way added to your success.

I wish you all the best in your future business and other endeavors, and I look forward to highlighting your fine work during this year's Small Business Week Awards Ceremony and Luncheon this summer.

Again, congratulations!

Sincerely,

Alberto G. Alvarado District Director